

Louise Martin CBE

President of CGF.

Kigali, 24 April 2018

Subject: Acknowledgment letter

Dear President,

On behalf of the Rwanda Commonwealth Games Association and the Rwanda entire Commonwealth sports movement, we would like to express our sincere gratitude for your support to the Preparation and participation of the Rwandan athletes at the XXI Commonwealth Games held in Gold Coast from the 4th to the 15th April 2018.

We thank you for joining us at the ceremony organized by the Livingstone Christian College, it was one of the successful activities of our delegation during our time in Gold Coast, and we truly believe that the friendship we have built with them will continue in the future.

It was our extreme honor to see our athletes joining their fellows from the 71 nations and territories of the Commonwealth to share the excitement of the Games, and embrace the 3 core values of the CGF, HUMANITY, EQUALITY, DESTINY.

I take this occasion to express our gratitude to you Dear President, and to the entire Commonwealth Games Federation for allowing our athletes to commemorate the genocide committed against Tutsi in 1994 during the games. The decision you have taken to observe one minute of silence before all the games played on the 7th April to pay respect to the Tutsis killed in the 1994 genocide against Tutsis in Rwanda have been highly appreciated by all Rwandans. This proves the observance of the 3 core values of the CGF.

EALTH GAMES

We are committed that together we will build a peaceful, sustainable and prosperous community.

Sincerely,

Amb. MUNYABAGISHA Valens

President.

C.c:

Ellen Barwise

Regional Development Manager (Africa)

Commonwealth Games Federation.

Amahoro National Stadium (+250) 788 305 729 --- PO Box : 2684 Kigali – Rwanda cnosr@olympicrwanda.org --- www.olympicrwanda.org